
Welcome to 4th Grade!
Dear families, we are excited to work with you to ensure your
child has a remarkable 4th-grade year.

This year students will be mastering their multiplication and
division facts, completing a monthly reading log, reading text
and showing their evidence, and perfecting their writing.
Students will also have nightly homework Monday through
Thursday, instead of a weekly packet. Should you wish to
prepare your child for 4th grade during the summer, here are
some beneficial activities they can engage in:

Focus on mastering multiplication facts from 1 to 12.
You can encourage daily reading for 20 minutes.
Begin working on IXL, accessible through their Clever page.

We have an exciting year planned for our students, and we can’t
wait to start!
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